

## **City of Grand Island**

## Tuesday, March 12, 2002 Council Session

## Item H1

Consideration of Request by Petition for Water Main District at Roberta Avenue Between Barbara Avenue and Del Mar Avenue and Refer to Utilities Department to Begin Design

A petition has been received by the City Clerk's Office for a Water Main District in Roberta Avenue between Barbara Avenue and Del Mar Avenue in the Kay-Dee Addition to the City of Grand Island. It has been requested that this be referred to the Utilities Department to begin design for the Water Main District. A MOTION is in order.

**Staff Contact: Gary Mader**